
SRX Service Update - M/V ONE Reassurance v.243N Phase Out / M/V ONE Resilience v.244S Phase 

In. 

EUA Advisory 

Sep 16, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please be advised the M/V ONE Reassurance v.243N will phase out at London Gateway 

(ETA 03 October 2024). 

 

Rotterdam, Bremerhaven and Algeciras import cargo will be discharged at London Gateway 

as well. 

 

M/V ONE Resilience v.244S will phase in at London Gateway (ETD 05 October 2024) 

and will load the discharged imports from M/V ONE Reassurance v.243N, to discharge those 

at the required POD’s. 

 

ONE Resilience v.244S: 

PORT ETA ETD 

London Gateway Fri 04-Oct-2024 Sat 5-Oct-2024 

Rotterdam Tue 08-Oct-2024 Thu 10-Oct-2024 

Bremerhaven Sun 13-Oct-2024 Tue 15-Oct-2024 

Algeciras Mon 21-Oct-2024 Mon 21-Oct-2024 

Coega Wed 06-Nov-2024 Thu 07-Nov-2024 

  

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details 

can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 

 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
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